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Dear Parents

Woodcroft Wildspace

Year 1 has planned an exciting visit to Woodcroft Wildspace as part of our Science topic about plants.
The purpose of the visit will be to look at, sort and classify different types of plants according to what
they look like, their characteristics and what they need to grow. We will also be looking closely at how
the change of seasons affects the natural world.

Dragonfly will be visiting Woodcroft on 8th March 2024.
Grasshopper will be visiting Woodcroft on 15th March 2024.
Butterfly will be visiting Woodcroft on 19th March 2024.
Ladybird will be visiting Woodcroft on 22nd March 2024.

All classes (on the day of their visit) will be travelling by bus. All children should come to school
promptly at the usual time of 8:45 in the morning as we will be leaving shortly after this and will
return at 12.00pm in time for a normal school lunch.

The cost of this trip is £2.50 which will cover the workshop at the venue. No additional spending
money is permitted. In accordance with the 1996 Education Act, we have to ask for ‘voluntary
contribution’ towards the cost of the trip. In the unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered by
contributions, the trip will be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium or has Free School
Meals the school can support you.

Your child should wear their school uniform and ensure they have a warm coat. At times, Woodcroft
can become quite muddy so it is advisable that your child has suitable footwear in the event that this
is the case.

If you are available and would like to accompany us on the trip, please express your interest on
Parentmail and your class teacher will confirm parent volunteers once all responses have been
submitted. Please ensure that your voluntary contribution is paid by 3rd March 2023 at the latest.

All children on our asthma register must make sure they have an up to date pump with them on the
day. Children without their pumps will not be allowed to go.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

The Year 1 Team


